
 

 

 

November 16, 2023 
 
Dear SAC Chair,  
 
The role of the School Advisory Council (SAC) is a very important one to the Halifax Regional 
Centre for Education (HRCE). This month, we will be hosting a regional meeting for principals 
and SAC chairs. The focus of our meeting is to provide an opportunity for you to learn about 
and participate in discussions about our Provincial Inclusive Education Policy and our new 
Physical Activity Framework. During the meeting, Principals and SAC chairs will also be 
completing the EECD’s Annual SAC Survey.  
 
The principal and the SAC chair are invited to attend the evening session designated for their 
Family of Schools as listed below:  
 

Families of Schools Date/Time Location 

 
C.P. Allen / Millwood / Sackville / BFEC/ 

Bay View/ Lockview / West Bedford 
 

 
Thursday, Nov. 30 
6:30 pm-8:00pm 

 
West Bedford High School 

 

 
Auburn Drive / Cole Harbour District / 
Dartmouth High / Woodlawn High / 

Island View 
 

 
Thursday, Nov. 30 
6:30 pm-8:00pm 

 
Cole Harbour District High 

School 
 

 
Citadel High / Halifax West / J.L. Ilsley 

 
Thursday, Nov. 30 
6:30 pm-8:00pm 

 

 
J.L Ilsley High School 

 

 
Eastern Shore/ Marine Drive Academy / 

Musquodoboit Rural 

 
Thursday, Nov. 30 
6:30 pm-8:00pm 

 
Virtual 

 

 
Your school principal will be reaching out to you to share this information.  
 
Thank you for the work you do in supporting our schools. 
 
Regards, 

Susan and Alison 
Susan Tomie and Alison King 
Director, Programs and System Services/Student Services 


